
 
 
 
 
Circular No.91/2024-25                               Date : 14.11.2024 
 

A UNIQUE OPPORTUNITY FOR BOOK LOVERS 
(ONLY FOR THE STUDENTS OF TGIF CLUB - VI-VIII) 

 
“Books are the only ‘thing’ that you buy and grow richer. Learning to read is 
a sequential process, each new skill builds on the mastery of previously 
learned skills”.  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In continuation with our endeavour to expose school children to different experiences for their overall 
development like meeting the prolific author, Ross Welford, known for his captivating stories that 
blend adventure, humour and heart., the school invites students to participate in the Story Telling 
Session at Ramagya School, Sector 50, Noida on 19th November, 2024 from 8.30 a.m. to 11.30 a.m.  
 
This visit is a unique opportunity to get an insight into the true mettle and substance of the writer, 
Ross Welford. Students will also get a chance to interact with the author. 
 
Students may purchase the book and also treasure an autograph of the author at the end of the 
session. 
 
Please Note: 
 

• All students are required to be in School Uniform with school ID-Cards 
• The students will be escorted by the school staff. 
• Students are required to carry a notepad, pen, water bottle and tiffin. 

 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THE TRIP IS AN OPTIONAL VISIT AND NOT A MANDATORY VISIT. 
 
Kindly fill in the consent form for the aforesaid visit and submit the form to Ms Abha Bhardwaj (Sr 
Librarian) latest by 16 November, 2024 (Saturday). 
  
 
 
                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                   Asha Prabhakar 
                                                                                                            (Principal) 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

CONSENT FORM 
 
 
I hereby confirm that my ward.............................................................. of Class 
.........Sec.........shall be a part of the visit dated 19 November 2024 (Tuesday). I understand that the 
school staff will take all possible care and precaution to ensure safety of my ward. However, in case 
of any emergency, the staff on duty will provide the necessary help. The visit will be monitored by the 
Class representatives and other concerned teachers. 
 , 
PARENT’S NAME......................................................... PARENT’S SIGNATURE ............................... 
 
ADDRESS................................................................... MOBILE..................................................... 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


